
 

 

LaVarius Harris 
1608 Layard Dr. 
Columbus, GA 31907 
 
Dear LaVarius: 
 
Congratulations!  I am pleased to inform you that your poster (ind182926) has been selected for 
presentation in the Society for the Teaching of Psychology (Division 2) programming for the 
2018 meeting of the APA in San Francisco, California.  Please share the good news with your co-
authors: Christine Chason, Jessica Townsdin, and Marilyn Cornish. 

Poster selections are based on the recommendation of anonymous reviewers. Some reviewers 
provide longer and more detailed comments than do others, and not all reviewers included 
comments for authors with their ratings.  Comments appear on the next page, and I hope they 
will be useful as you think about your final poster. 

APA will notify you by email of the exact date, time, and location of your poster session once the 
full schedule of programming is finalized. That likely will not happen until April.  If you have not 
heard from the Convention Office by that time, please contact them at convention@apa.org. 

Division 2 publishes a Teaching Tips e-book that includes extended abstracts of conference 
presentations and posters.  If you are interested in your work being included in this year’s 
volume, please see the attached handout that describes the process and the September 1st 
deadline.  I will not send a deadline reminder, so please mark this date on your calendar if you 
are interested in submitting an abstract for the e-book. 

I look forward to your poster, and I hope to see you at other STP programming at the 
conference. I also hope you will list Division 2 as your primary division affiliation when you 
register for and attend the 2018 convention. This will allow us to maximize our number of 
programming hours in the future.  Again, congratulations. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Jamie G. McMinn 
APA-STP Program Chair  
  

mailto:convention@apa.org


Reviewer Comments 
 
Data and results need to be shared for a final acceptance of the poster. The topic does look 
relevant and interesting. 
 
Presenting data will be essential for the author and a successful poster. 


